
Dear [Supplier Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to follow up regarding our recent discussion about 

your potential engagement in our Supplier Diversity Program. 

As we emphasize the importance of inclusivity and diverse supplier relationships, your 

participation can greatly contribute to our mutual goals. We believe that fostering a diverse 

supply chain not only enhances innovation but also supports economic growth within our 

communities. 

If there are any questions or if further information is needed, please don't hesitate to reach out. 

We would be happy to assist you in this initiative. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to your positive response. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Your Contact Information] 


